
 

 

 

  

Newsletter 

Taflen Newyddion 
Headteacher: Sharon Davies                  

Email:Sharon.A.Davies@denbighshire.gov.uk 

Phone: 01745 852757 

The Eco council who have pledged to 

become a plastic free school 

 

Penblwydd Hapus 

Archie R – 17th February 

Judy AO – 19th February 

Jasmine M – 19th February 

Thea R – 20th February 

Poppy H – 21st February 

Tia M – 21st February 

Emily J – 23rd February 

Lyla T – 23rd February 

Malachi E – 24th February 

Luca C – 25th February 

Georgia G – 25th February 

Eliana W – 25th February 

Sophie S – 26th February 

Olivia M – 27th February 

Joel J – 1st March 

Jonah G – 2nd March 

Ffion T – 2nd March 

Happy Birthday 

 

 

Da Iawn 5J for a fantastic class 
service this week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception enjoyed a visit from the Fire Service this week. 

Our Outside Achievers this week – Da iawn chi gyd! 

Huge thanks to Lidl who donated fruit 

loaf for all of our pupils yesterday. 

They also provided the Voicebox with 

bottles of water for their trip to the 

concert. Diolch yn fawr iawn. 

The rugby team who took part 

in the rugby festival last Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First sunny day of the year! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception pupils carrying out a waterproof experiment in the 

outdoor classroom 

WANTED 

Do you have any games you could give to school 

for the pupils to use at break times? If you do 

please send them into school. We would really 

appreciate any games that pupils can use  

outdoors. Thanks 

 
Important dates for your diary 

Monday March 4th  

INSET DAY 

Tuesday March 5th 

School begins for pupils 

PC Mel – Year 3 (Internet Safety) 

Wednesday March 6th 

TEMPEST Individual and Family 

Photographs 

Thursday March 7th 

World Book Day – Come to school 

dressed as your favourite character 

5J Forest School/Life Skills 

Friday March 8th 

5J  & 5A Forest School/Life Skills 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Voices had 6700 children in the choir. The largest children’s 

choir in the world was featured on the BBC news last week! 

 

 

 

 

Welsh phrase for the week 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi Sant 

St David’s Day 

Brawddeg Cymraeg yr wythnos 

 

 

 

Attendance/Presenoldeb 

Our school attendance 

target is 94.5%  

This week’s attendance 

was 94.19%                         
Our school target is that 

everyone arrives on time - 

8.55am ks2/9am 

foundation phase  

51 children were late  
(20 FP & 31 KS2) 

Health and Safety 

Please can you 

make sure that 

your child/children 

do not ride their 

scooter/bikes on 

the yard before 

/after school and 

do not play football 

as people are 

getting hurt. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to 

the food bank. If you would like to give any 

food please bring it to the foyer in school 

where you will find the container. Diolch 



 

Girl’s Football Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

Some girls represented 

Ysgol Penmorfa today at 

the football festival. 

They were fantastic and 

came 4th! Da iawn 

genod. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thinking Day in the Foundation Phase! 

Year 2 went to the Parish church to find out about 

a place of worship. They had an opportunity to 

have a look around and ask lots of questions! 

Thinking day – Some of the children in key 

stage 2 who came to school in their uniforms! 

Only Kids Aloud 

 

Musical group for children from North Wales 

who are interested in singing and musical 

performance.  

Auditions are being held in Porth Eirias, 

Colwyn Bay on Saturday 23rd March 

Apply for auditions at 

www.aloud.cymru/kids  

 

Open to year 5 and 6 children  

 

Lots of our pupils entered a Voel Coaches competition a few weeks ago. Below are 

the runners up. We also had overall winner - Well done George. All of year 5 will now 

have a free trip courtesy of Voel coaches! EXCITING! 

 

https://www.nhsdirect.wales.nhs.uk/encyclopaedia/h/article/headlice#Treatment 

Please can you 

all take the 

opportunity to 

check your 

child’s hair for 

head lice over 

the holidays and 

treat 

accordingly as 

there seem to 

be lots around 

at the moment. 

Thank you. 

Huge thanks to all of the staff at Ysgol Penmorfa for their commitment, hard work and support – Have 

a lovely half term all of you! Diolch yn fawr iawn. 

http://www.aloud.cymru/kids

